
Baseball Bat Standards and Requirements – Published 2018  
In an effort to provide consistent standards for bat regulation to other leagues and 
tournaments in our region, NYBL has the following bat standards.  These standards 
are in line with KVBSA and USSSA. 
 
•Pinto, Mustang, Bronco and Pony Divisions will follow the 1.15 BPF (Bat 
Performance Factor) standard for baseball bats.   
•All players participating in these divisions must use bats that comply with either the 
1.15 BPF standards or have the USA Baseball mark.  Bats are required to be stamped 
1.15 BPF or USA Baseball.    
•Wooden bats are allowed as long as they do not create a competitive distortion 
(such as being too easily altered) or the bat somehow creates a safety concern. 
 
•Colt and Palomino Divisions will follow the BBCOR .50 (Batted Ball Coefficient of 
Restitution) standard for baseball bats.  All players participating in these divisions 
must use bats that comply with the BBCOR .50 standards (-3 Drop Bats).  Bats are 
required to have the BBCOR .50 stamp. 
 
 
•For Novi Heat Players – Please refer to the KVBSA website for Bat Regulations 
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